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Deadline to Submit Maps for Consideration at Third Public Hearing Has 
Been Extended 

 
ORANGE, CA – Residents of the City of Orange only have until November 30, 2021, to 

share their preferences, draw their own maps, and submit them for City Council 

consideration at the City’s third redistricting hearing on December 14, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. 

The hearing takes place at the City of Orange City Council Chambers located at 300 E. 

Chapman Avenue, Orange, CA 92866. 

 

The City of Orange is in the process of its City Council redistricting and upon completion, 

this process will determine the boundaries of City Council voting districts for the next 10 

years.  

 

Public meeting materials, virtual meeting links, past meeting recordings, and additional 

redistricting resources can also be accessed through the City of Orange’s redistricting 

website at OrangeDistricts.org. 
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